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Eagle Wings Motorcycle Association 

EWMA Officers  
Anita Alkire, CEO  
Bruce Beeman, COO  
Bob & Nan Shrader, President  



Awards Coordinator 
Patty Rinehart (Stanley) 

423-437--0810 
stanleyrinehart@bellsouth.net 

Ride Planner 
Wally Maliskey 
865-617-4151 

bamawing@comcast.net 

Membership Enhancement  
Merrilee Peck (Tom) 

865-256-1250 
merrileepeck@msn.com 

Sunshine 
Emily Lewis 

865-803-5668 
mawmawx3tce@gmail.com 

                Web Master           
Tom & Merrilee Peck  
tomkatpeck@msn.com 

Chapter B Staff  

Directors/Newsletter editor 
Stanley & Patty Rinehart 
423-494-9818 (mobile) 

stanleyrinehart@bellsouth.net 

Chapter Store 
Deniese James 
865-335-9424 

richanddejames@yahoo.com 

Assistant  Directors 
Rick  James (Deniese) 
865-441-5770 (Mobile) 

richanddejames@yahoo.com 

Stanley & Patty Rinehart 
  Chapter B Directors 

Happy Trails Editor 
Scott Wiens (Hedie) 

865-684-3656 
flscott66@gmail.com 

“Individual of the Year” 2023 
Emily Lewis 

865-803-5668 
mawmawx3tce@gmail.com 

Treasurer 
Barbara Sowder (Bill) 

423-489-4387 
bbsowder@hotmail.com 

“Couple of the Year” 2023 
 

John and Doretha Thompson 
jrt26westover@att.net 

865-310-5428 

Technical Advisor 
Chris Harden (Julie) 

865-670-9010 
carworksofknoxville@yahoo.com 
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I hope everyone had a happy Thanksgiving as we sure did, and like so 
many we had a lot to be thankful for but with Thanksgiving what’s not to 

like with all the great dishes that get made and that’s half of what we do 
with the other part being riding but now comes the time of year to start 
decorating for Christmas and along those lines our annual Chapter Christ-

mas party, the one thing Patty and I look forward to the most. We will 
also be crowning our new Chapter Couple of the Year and the Individual 
of the year, two nice awards that anyone should be proud to get, because 

with these two awards you are being recognized by your Chapter for your 
contributions to the overall success and well being of Chapter B. We also 
have the ride planning meeting coming up with the Chili Dump, always 

like this and I look forward to the ride suggestions and a new riding sea-
son. As we look back over the past year, I have to admit it’s been a great 
year, we had some really nice rides and a lot of fun times and nothing is 

better than sharing that with people that you care about, we had a success-
ful fun raiser this year and made a nice contribution to St. Jude’s, another 
great Chapter B Picnic and Spring Fling and the organizations first Na-

tional Rally but now it’s time to reload, start getting that service work 
caught up on your bike and get ready for another fun packed year ahead 
so get those ride ideas together and be ready for the ride planning meeting 

so we can get this thing going again. As always, we look forward to see-
ing you Tuesday night.  

 

 
Stanley and Patty  

Social Coordinator 
Doretha Thompson (John) 

865-603-0372 
doyie@att.net 



 

 

Rick and Denise James 
  Chapter B Assistant Directors 

Hope everyone enjoyed the Thanksgiving Holiday with family and friends. We need to remember 
to give thanks every day and not just on this one day of the year.  
Hard to believe this is December already, doesn’t seem possible another year has gone by. The lat-
est dip in temperatures has surely reminded us that it is December. There still may be some warm 
days in December for a ride. You never know what the weather will be in East Tennessee. 
 Don’t forget our Christmas get-together is Saturday the 9th at Mike and Linda’s. Hope to see you 
there. 
May everyone have a Merry Christmas and safe travels during this Holiday Season. 
 

 

Rick and Deniese 
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Hot or Cold Wings? 
I have owned two GL1800’s and I purchased them both used and they coincidentally both came with a set of Baker Air Wings on them.  I 
didn’t know much about these wings when I first saw them but it was pretty obvious their primary purpose was to redirect air onto or off 
of the rider while they rode.  However, the more I rode with them and experimented with the position of the wings the more I saw that 
these wings were more than just ‘on’ and ‘off’.   
How Do They Work? 
Most of the Baker Air Wings for the GL1800’s come in sets of three per side.  There is one small one that is mounted on the bottom of the 
side mirror and two wings mounted on the sides of the fairing with the largest wing in the middle.  The placement and size of these wings 
are not by accident.  The small wing under the mirror is designed to deflect air onto or off of the rider’s hands.  The middle wing (the larg-
est) is designed to deflect air on or off the rider’s body.  The lower smaller wing is designed to re-direct the engine heat either onto or off 
the rider’s legs.  In the pictures below you will see the three primary configurations.  The Cold Days configuration has the bottom wing 
redirecting the engine heat onto the rider’s legs.  The Hot Days configuration has the top and middle wings directing air on the rider’s 
hands and body but deflecting the engine heat away from the rider.  Of course, in the last picture all the wings are ‘closed’ all of the air off 
the rider completely.    

 

Not Just Open or Closed 
The angle of the wing itself also makes a big difference.  In the summer during hot rides, I turn the upper wing at a specific angle that 
deflects the air directly on my hands.  I make sure to open the wrist zippers on my jacket so they are not tight around my wrists which 
then allows that air to flow right up the inside of the arms in my jacket and out the vents in the back of my jacket.  If that upper wing is 
turned in too much that air will be pushed more to my body and will miss my hands.   
The other consideration is your passenger.  If you have a passenger you may want to turn the lower wings at a less steep angle so the pas-
senger can feel the air as well.   
Although Baker Air Wings have been out for a long time and have a pretty good reputation, there are other manufacturers out there that 
make air deflectors for Goldwings.  If you don’t have a set installed on your bike I would highly recommend you do as they can greatly 
improve your comfort as you ride in all types of heat and cold.   
Happy Trails! 
Scott 

 

Scott 
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Technical Coordinator: Chris Harden 

 
 

 
 

Winter is upon us once again so know if we want to ride we have to bundle up good or take a car or truck so 
know is a great time to work on your bikes and you might just tell Mrs. Claus some of your wish list and you 
might find the parts under the tree  come Christmas. Actually I have a lot of people will contact me this time of 
year to drop off their bikes for service and if your handy heat up the garage and start getting road grime off and 
looking the old girl over and see what you need to repair or upgrade winter is upon us and its better than sitting 
on the couch make the best of it be ready to ride come springtime  

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chris Harden 
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Send us your For Sale 
items or Wanted to 
Buy items.  Pictures 
and a full description 
with price always 
helps.  
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Hello everyone!  
This is Connie , was wondering if anyone would be interested in purchasing some 
of my homemade apple butter?  
If so, I’ll bring it to our next meeting in December.  
$8 a pint 
$6 a 1/2 pint 
$3 a 1/4 pint 

They make great stocking stuffers or just yummy !  
Thank you in advance  



 

 

 
 
EWMA members will Rendezvous in Green Wisconsin starting on Thursday, August 29, 2024 and con-
tinue through Saturday night, August 31st. 
 
We are in the beginning planning stages for a long trip up to the north country, and it’s not too soon to 
start thinking about going with us. 
 
We are thinking about a 8 or 9 day trip to include some sight seeing on the way,  One idea is to go up 
through Kentucky. Ohio, and cross over into Canada at Port Huron, Michigan.  Continue north to the tip 
of the Bruce peninsula at Tobermory in order to take the ferry across Georgian Bay.  Then on to Sault 
St. Marie to cross back into the U.S. 
 
We will have gone completely around Lake Huron and the northern part of Georgian Bay.  Crossing the 
Upper Peninsula of Michigan and approach Green Bay from the north. 
 
The Hyatt Regency Green Bay has a discounted rate for EWMA, and is located next to the convention 
center.  So it looks like an ideal set up.   
 
Let either me, or Tom know if you interested. 
 
Dave 
 

Rendezvous 2024 
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. You can access a membership application from our tn-b.org web site. Please contact 
Stanley if you need any assistance completing your application for the EWMA 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Birthdays 
 
Irene Ciesla 12/21 
Lynell Queener 12/7 
Julie Harden 12/31 
Sonja Ridinger 12/13 

Anniversary  
 
Sonja & Jerry Ridinger 12/19 
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   Ride Schedule 
2023 

Ride Coordinator : Wally Maliskey 

Always Check the Chapter Web Site for the most updated details 

                                  www.tn-b.org (Ride Schedule) 

 

 

 
 
Dec 
 
5th…. Regular meeting (if scheduled) 
 
 
9th …. Xmas Party  at Mike/Linda’s starts at 2:00 pm, will start menu around late Sept or the 
Oct meeting…..Mike/Linda to lead…. 
 
 
January 6th  *  Ride Planning Meeting  at Tom Pecks  house (Chili Dump) 
                          Bring a Quart of your Favorite Chili, we will Dump them all together 
                          Time be here at 11:00 am 
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Chapter B meets the 1st Tuesday each month at 
Shoney’s Clinton Exit 122 off I-75 North  
Eat at 6:00 pm meeting  at 7:00 pm.  
Call Tom & Merrilee Peck  
423-494-9818 

Chapter M meets the 2nd Tuesday each month.  
Eat at 6:00  pm meeting at 6:30 pm..                 
Chapter M meets at Shoney’s 1100 Highway 321 
Lenoir City, just off I-75 exit 81,  CD Brian Rich-
ards 865-249-6173 

Chapter F meets the  3rd Thursday Golden Cor-
ral, 2905 West Andrew Johnson Highway,  
Morristown, TN 37814. Eat 6:30 pm/Meet 7:30 
pm CD  Gene & Donna Dunn 631-848-9435 

Chapter C meets the 3rd Tuesday each month at 
Randall’s Restaurant Hwy 11W and 120 Old Un-
ion Rd,  Church Hill TN Eat at 5:30 and the Gath-
ering starts at 6:30.  Tom & Carolyn Jarrell  
423-383-0339 

Chapter A2 meets the 3rd Monday each month at Shoney's 
1021 Lamar Alexander Pkwy Maryville, Eat at 6pm Meeting 
at 7pm. Chapter Directors Todd & Melanie Freeman                
865-963-1051 

 

 
LET'S GO SHOPPING!  
See the “Quarter Master” 
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Chapter A 
Last SaturdayEat @ 9:00am / Meet @ 10:00am 
Golden Corrall315 Old Lebanon Dirt Rd 
Hermitage, TN 
CD Troy & Vickie Hurt (615-351-6629) 

Chapter C2 
3rd Thursday Eat @ 6:30pm / Meet at 7:00pm 
Lacosta Restaurant 130 the Crossings 
Crosville, TN CD Randy Ryan (985-201-3791  

Chapter O 
1st Tuesday Eat @ 6:00pm / Meet @ 7:00pm 
Gondolier Rest 3300 Keith St NW 
Cleveland, TN 
CD Shane @ Amanda McAmis (423-310-5903) 

Chapter Y 
3rd Saturday 
Eat @ 9:00am / Meet @ 10:00am 
Trunity United Methodist Church 
2303 Jones Blvd Murfreesboro, TN 
CD Wesley & Cindy Neal (615-668-4448) 

Chapter S 
3rd Saturday 
Eat @ 1:00pm / Meet @ 2:00pm Junbo & Delicious 
Shopping center at corner of Imperial Dr & Rockland Rd 
Henderson, TN 
CD Grant & Carol Bottomley (615-337-8386) 

Chapter Z 
2nd Saturday Eat @ 10:00am / Meet @ 11:00am 
AMERICAN LEGION HALL 119 N Park St. 
Hohenwald, TN 
CD Bill Archaer(615-504-3068) 

See Deniese for your Chapter shirts or patches 

http://goo.gl/maps/W2mlx
http://goo.gl/maps/W2mlx
http://goo.gl/maps/W2mlx
https://www.ka4cpo.com/chapter-a
tel:615-351-6629
tel:985-201-3791
tel:423-310-5903
https://gwrratny.site123.me/
tel:615-668-4448
tel:615-337-8386
tel:615-504-3068
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Eagle Wings Motorcycle Association 

Team Structure 
This is intended only as an example as to what we have envisioned how this new Association would look 
like. 

CEO/ President 
International Team: 
 Vice President of Operations, Vice President of Safety/Ride Coordinator, Vice President of Finance and 
Vice President of Special Operations  
Regional Team:  
Regional Director, Regional Safety/Ride Coordinator, Regional Treasurer 
District Team: 
District Director, District Safety/Ride Coordinator, District Treasurer 
Chapter Team: 
Chapter Director, Chapter Safety/Ride Coordinator, Chapter Treasurer 
The Directors would be appointed by the Director above them and the Director would appoint their own 

Team with approval of the Team above them, like the Chapter SRC would be appointed by the CD with 

approval of the DSRC and so on.   

Visit our web site  and follow the links to join this new and exciting  as-
sociation now that our GWRRA association closed down its operations. 
 
Forward your membership numbers to Stanley after you receive them 
from National as we build our member roster moving forward with our 
membership drawing at each chapter meeting. 


